
News story: Animal medicines
improvement notice: Nupsala Veterinary
Services

Details of the improvement notice issued to Nupsala Veterinary Services,
Leicestershire published in August 2017.

This Notice was issued to Nupsala Veterinary Services, Burrough on the Hiill,
Leicestershire, as they were advertising the product Lubravisc Vet, a product
which is not authorised as a veterinary medicine in the UK. This is an
offence under Regulation 4 of the Veterinary Medicines Regulations.

This advertising was seen on the Nupsala stand at the Association of
Racecourse Veterinary Surgeons. Nupsala had previously been informed of this
offence earlier this year.

The improvement required is for:

Nupsala must provide written confirmation to the VMD that all reference
to the product Lubravisc Vet has been removed from all Nupsala marketing
material.
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